
December 1, 2010 
 
To: Niagara Waste Systems Customers 
 
TO ALL OUR CUSTOMERS IN AND/OR SERVICING THE HEALTH-CARE 
INDUSTRY: 
 
RE: AGREEMENT FOR THE ACCEPTANCE OF WASTE FROM MEDICAL 
INSTITUTIONS  
 
As a facility that services or engages in medical/health care related activities (i.e. 
hospitals, clinics, doctor offices, dentist offices, nursing homes, prisons, government 
laboratories etc.), it is important that you are aware the Niagara Waste Systems 
Landfills do not accept: 

• Biomedical waste 
• Cytotoxic waste 
• Treated biomedical waste 
• Any material with a biomedical, biohazardous, or cytotoxic symbol on it 

regardless of their content 
 
Any loads containing unacceptable material will be returned or disposed of at an 
appropriate location at your expense. 
 
Please review the Ministry of the Environment’s guideline C-4 and ensure that the waste 
materials that you handle or offer for disposal strictly comply with these guidelines and 
are classified as solid, non-hazardous waste according to the C-4 guidelines as well as 
Regulation 347.  
 
Please ensure your employees and customers are aware of these requirements.  We 
ask that you complete the attached agreement. All customers in or servicing the health-
care industry (medical institutions/health-care facilities) MUST have prior written 
approval to dispose of their waste at NWSL. Please have your drivers notify the 
scalehouse operator if they are transporting wastes that are generated from one 
of the medical or health care facilities identified above. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Scott Hurley 
Environmental Specialist 
905-680-3691 
shurley@walkerind.com 


